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I do not want an incinerator to be built at Eastern Creek. I am concerned about the pollution and 
health risk this will cause,  burning unknown substances 24 hours a day close to residential 
homes, schools and hospitals. Also the additional trucks this will bring into our area ie more 
pollution and traffic congestion. 


